
 

 

 

 

 

 

Green power formula 24 Bulletin Request.  

Winstanley Community College is registered with Greenpower 
Formula 24. This is a Competition for 11-16 year olds to design and 
build an electric car which they can enter into organised  races 
against other schools. A small team of students and adults have been 
working for the past 2 years and in that time have created a chassis 
and designed a steering system which will soon be operating. 
We are looking for experienced skilled adults from the local 
community that would like to get involved with this project. Skills in 
brazing and mechanics, particularly in go –karting may be desirable. 
If you wish to offer your skills please contact the school on  
0116 289 8688 and ask for Mr Sarris. 

Contact us: 

Winstanley Community College 
Kingsway North  
Leicester 
LE3 3BD  
Telephone: 0116 289 8688   Fax : 0116 289 3736 

Email: office@winstanley.leics.sch.uk    Web:www.winstanley.leics.sch.uk  

  

Winstanleylife “Keeping you up to date on all things Winstanley!” 

 

 

Autumn Term 
28

th
 Aug – 19

th
 Dec 2014 

20
th

 – 24
th

 Oct 2014 - Half term break 

 

October Events 
6

th
-10

th
 Oct Winstanley at Work Week 

7
th

   Oct -  YR7 Team Building Day 

16
th

 Oct - Uniform Pop-up Shop 

16
th

 Oct - YR7 Tutor Evening 

17
th

 Oct - Reports to Parents 

Winstanley Community College 
Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancies 

Required as soon as possible 
Hours:  1.05 pm – 2.00 pm (term-time only) 

£1369.00 per annum   (paid in 12 equal monthly payments) 
Please contact Kathryn Tuckwood via the school office on  

 0116 289 8688 
Email office@winstanley.leics.sch.uk 

or check school website for job description 
www.winstanley.leics.sch.uk 

 

Thank you to everyone who has made the launch of our new uniform so 

successful. 

Please can you reinforce with your son/daughter that the ties are for wearing, 

and not pulling off, as a small number of students think that this behaviour is 

acceptable.   

All ties need to be replaced when lost and can be bought directly from 

http://www.academyschooluniforms.co.uk or from the school for £4.95.  The 

next pop-up shop at the school will be on Thursday 16th October between 3pm 

and 6.30pm. 

The last week has been amazingly busy here at Winstanley.  We have had three 

very successful ‘Fun Maths Roadshow’ events which were attended by 

Kingsway and Ravenhurst Primary schools.   

Many thanks go to Mrs Stafford for arranging these. 

All of Year 6 from Kingsway experienced a wonderful taster day  on 

Wednesday 17th September, when they got to spend a whole day with us, 

experiencing taster sessions in history, science, cooking, French and drama. 

 

19th Sept 2014 

*****NEWSFLASH***** 

Winstanley student Josh plays a blinder! 
 
Our very own Josh Stanley (10CP) had to go above 
and beyond what a 14 year old normally has to do!  
Last Tuesday 16th September, Josh and his aunt 
helped deliver his elder sister’s baby girl on the 
stairs at home.  
Mother and baby Taya-Mae (7lb 11oz) are both 
fine and doing well. 
Congratulations and well done Josh!  
Winstanley is proud of you! 
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